
PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO

STAUNTON RIVER REGIONAL INDUSTRIAL FACILITY AUTHORITY
COST AND REVENUE SHARING AGREEMENT

The Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold a
Public Hearing on Tuesday, April 7, 2020, 7:00 P.M., or
as soon after as may be heard, in the Council Chambers,
Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street, to
authorize the City Manager to execute an Amended Cost
and Revenue Sharing Agreement with the Staunton River
Regional Industrial Facility Authority on behalf of the City
of Danville.

Any concerns of the public relating to this matter should
be presented at the scheduled Public Hearing. A copy of
the proposed agreement is available for examination in
the Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, 427 Patton Street,
Municipal Building, Danville, Virginia, Monday through
Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA

Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


